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March 22’20 13 

Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 p u ~ ~ \ c  SERVICE 

COM MI s SI ON 
Dear Sir or Madam: 

I have previously contacted the Kentucky Public Service Commission about public 
notices published in the Renton, Kentucky Tribune Courier regarding rate adjustment 
proceedings involving Jackson Purchase Energy Corporation. Another public notice for 
these proceedings appeared in the Benton, Kentucky Tribune Courier on March 20,20 13. 

These notices should according to state statutes be published in The Lake News because 
its primary office is located in Jackson Purchase Energy Corporation’s service area. The 
L,ake News is the newspaper of record for Calvert City, Kentucky and The Lake News is 
a customer of Jackson Purchase Energy Corporation. 

The Benton Tribune Courier is not located in the Jackson Purchase Energy Corporation’s 
service area and instead is located in the Renton Electric service area. In addition to this 
West Kentucky Rural Electric’s service area surrounds the Benton Electric service area 
so the Tribune Courier is not even located in a service area contiguous to Jackson 
Purchase Energy Corporation’s service area. 

I have contacted the Kentucky Public Service Commission about this matter before and 
the notice was re-published in The Lake News. I hope you will do this again and in all 
future instances when public notices are required on matters relating to Jackson Purchase 
Energy Corporation. I can not imagine letting a $25 or $30 public notice be a cause for 
reversal or delay of these important proceedings. 

Editor & Pbblisher 
- 

Cc Manager, Jackson Purchase Energy Corporation 
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